
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 
 
 
 
 

WHEC-TV, LLC                                 1800E3-TN 
3415 University Avenue, West 
Saint Paul, MN 55114-2099 
 
       In Re:  BMPCDT-20080620ABS  
        WHEC-DT 
        Facility Id: 70041 
        Rochester, NY 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This letter refers to the above-captioned application to modify the television facility of station 
WHEC-TV, Rochester, NY. 
 
The staff’s initial review of your application revealed that this proposal is defective.  The 
Commission sent you a letter on March 8, 2011, indicating that this application is defective and 
an amendment needed to be filed within (30) days to resolve this issue.  WHEC-TV has not 
filed an amendment to the above referenced application as instructed.  Thus, final processing of 
your application has been delayed. 
 
It is not Commission policy, and we do not believe the public interest is served in allowing 
defective applications to remain pending.  Therefore, your application is being DISMISSED 
pursuant to Section 73.3568(a) of the Commission’s Rules. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Kevin R. Harding    
      Associate Chief 
      Video Division 
      Media Bureau 
Cc: Charles A. Cooper 
 
 
 

  


